
Nork with Burgh Heath Parish News and Updates – Monday 25 January 2021 
 
 
Dear Church Family Members and Parish Friends,  
 
Hoping you're all well.  
 
This email contains Zoom links for our parish activities this week and some other news 
items.  
 
If you have any questions about them, please do be in touch.  
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex  
(07312113019)  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Zoom links for events this week:  
 
To join in with the PARISH PRAYER MEETING today at 2pm, please use this 
link:  https://zoom.us/j/95103548806?pwd=ajlFMjJKWlhmTDYvZWVRM3pTRTBtdz09 
 
To join in with the PRAYER COURSE this evening (Tuesday 26th January 2021), at 7.45 pm 
for 8, please use this 
link:  https://zoom.us/j/94693758902?pwd=SGpqTE5YKzNLazQvQUYvRDdTWjZaZz09 
 
 
 
 
Other Parish News:  
 
CREATING A NEW WEBSITE FOR OUR PARISH - DO YOU HAVE ANY PHOTOS?  
 
Behind the scenes we are currently working on developing a new parish website. This will 
contain information on both the churches, but will be 'one' - to represent our one family.  
 
This will take a bit of time, as it is a huge job - and a particular challenge, following almost a 
year of COVID, is that we don't have as many pictures of parish life as would normally be the 
case.  
 
Do you have any pictures from the last 5 years which may be useful for us and you wouldn't 
mind sending over?  
 
We will always ask everyone in any photo if they are happy to be on the website before 
including it.  
 

https://zoom.us/j/95103548806?pwd=ajlFMjJKWlhmTDYvZWVRM3pTRTBtdz09
https://zoom.us/j/94693758902?pwd=SGpqTE5YKzNLazQvQUYvRDdTWjZaZz09


Anything you can send will be very much appreciated.  
 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT OUR LIVE STREAM FROM ST MARY'S ON SUNDAY  
 
The Zoom link and service details for this Sunday will be sent out later this week.  
 
On Sundays for a while, we will be continuing with our new sermon series on Jesus' Sermon 
on the Mount. This is found in Matthew chapters 5-7.  
 
If you have not already had the chance to read these 3 bible chapters to give yourselves an 
overview of where we will be going with sermons up until Palm Sunday, you may wish to do 
so this week.  
 
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex  
 
 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
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